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Boys – Winter Uniform 
Dark grey trousers 
White school shirt 
School tie 
Royal blue jumper 
 
 
Boys – Summer Uniform 
Dark grey trousers or shorts 
Royal blue school polo t-shirt 
Royal blue jumper 
 
 
Girls – Winter Uniform 
Dark grey skirt or pinafore 
Dark grey trousers (Autumn half term until the end of Spring term) 
White school shirt 
School tie 
Royal blue cardigan or jumper 
 
 
Girls – Summer Uniform 
Blue and white checked dress 
Royal blue cardigan or jumper 
Winter uniform (Year 6 only) 
 
 
Summer uniform can be worn from Easter, and must be worn from May half term. 
Winter uniform can be worn from September, and must be worn from October half term. 
Slipper or plimsolls should be worn indoors. These should be closed shoes and not make a noise. 
Year 6 will be presented with a gold tie with blue stripes on their first day in Year 6. 
All school uniform and PE kit should be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
 
 
Hair, jewellery and nail varnish 
Hair should be kept back out of the eyes. No patterns should be shaved into boys’ hair.  
Earrings should be small, plain studs; they should not be worn on days when there is PE or 
Swimming. No other jewellery should be worn.  
A watch may be worn, although if it becomes a distraction for the child then they may be asked not 
to wear it.  
Nail varnish must not be worn at school.   
 
 
Guidance: Governors believe our uniform looks smarter when children arrive and leave school in 
black school shoes and when hair accessories, socks and tights are as below:  
Boys: Grey or black socks Girls: White, grey or black socks, grey or black tights. Girls’ hair 
accessories should be simple in style and of the colours within our school uniform.  

Footwear 
Closed shoes or trainers 
Slippers or plimsolls for indoor use 
 
 
PE Kit 
White t-shirt (plain or with school 
logo) 
Royal blue shorts 
Royal blue or plain navy tracksuit 
Trainers 
School PE bag 
 

 


